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Fan Product Discontinuance Notification 

 
Change Notification #:  PDN022823 
Date of Publication: Feb 28, 2023 
 
Dear NMBTC Customer: 
 
We would like to inform you of the following change to NMBTC's Fan product line: Product 
Discontinuance Notification for p/n 1619FT-04W-B86-B50.  Thus consider this letter a 30-day 
notice of this discontinuation. 
 
Reason for discontinuance: The molds to produce this p/n are very old and reaching the end of 
useful life.  Unfortunately, there is NO replacement for this fan model.   
 
We appreciate your support and cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact Alvaro Espinoza (Sales Manager) aespinoza@nmbtc.com or Jay Zhuang (Product 
Manager)  jzhuang@nmbtc.com  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
NMBTC Fan Product   
 
Warranty and Support Information 
This Product Discontinuance notification does not change warranty or technical support. NMBTC will continue to provide warranty and technical 
support for these Fan series for the duration of its applicable warranty period.  
 

** All items in red font below are EOL immediately and are not subject to Last Time Buy   
 
 

   


